
 

 

 

 

The Town has received an application from Glenn Carey for a Temporary Use Permit at the 

following location:   
 

941 Oyster Bay Drive, Ladysmith (Lot B, District Lot 24, Oyster District, Plan VIP83303) 

 

What is the Temporary Use Permit About? 
In general terms, the purpose of the Temporary Use Permit is to permit residential use in a 

mobile home proposed to be located at 941 Oyster Bay Drive. The term of the proposed 

Permit is for three years, with one renewal. 

 

Where Can I Get More Information? 
A copy of the Temporary Use Permit may be viewed at the Town of Ladysmith City Hall 

located at 410 Esplanade, Ladysmith, BC until July 16, 2018 during normal office hours 

(8:30am to 4:00pm) excluding statutory holidays.  

 

How Do I Make a Written Submission? 
Written submission regarding this Temporary Use Permit may be sent to the Town of 

Ladysmith, PO Box 220, Ladysmith, BC V9G 1A2 prior to 4:00pm on July 16, 2018.  Please 

be advised that the content of submissions will be made public and form a part of the public 

record for this application. 
 

The Public will have an opportunity to speak at the Council Meeting where the Permit will 

be considered. 
 

Council will consider the issuance of the Temporary Use Permit on July 16, 2018 at 7:00pm 

at City Hall Council Chambers, 410 Esplanade Avenue, Ladysmith, BC. 

 
Notice Issued by Joanna Winter, Corporate Officer June 19, 2018 

 

 

 

QUESTIONS?  

Questions can be directed to staff in the  
Town of Ladysmith Development Services Department  
by calling 250-245-6410 and speaking to     www.ladysmith.ca 
Lisa Brinkman, Senior Planner.        

  


